
Htudent loon . 
Han Offered' The National Defense 
Education Act of 1958 
made a provision for a 
student loan program 
"to-identify and edu
cate more of the tal
ent of the nation".
Special considera

tion shall.be given to 
students with a super
ior academic back
ground who express a 
desire to teach in el
ementary and secondary 
schools.
The act contains a 

further provision that 
up to 50/*5 of the loan 
(plus interest) may be 
cancelled in the event 
the borrower becomes 
a full-time teacher in 
a public, elementary, 
or secondary school. 
Such cancellation is 
to beA at the rate of 
10/b a year up to five 
years.
Repayment of the 

loan begins one year 
after the borrower
ceases to be a full
time student and must 
be completed within 
ten years thereafter. 
The interest rate is 
3/o on such loans. A 
student may borrow in 
one year a sum not 
exceeding $1000 and 
during his entire
course in higher edu
cation a sum.not ex
ceeding $5 0 0 0 * Because 
Congress has not ap
propriated sufficient 
funds and because the
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total expense of at
tending Western is 
less than $1000 a 
year, the maximum will 
not be necessary, but 
the funds will be 
allocated according to 
individual needs and 
distributed to assist 
as many students as 
possible.

Recepients of loans 
will be determined by 
a faculty committee at 
Western using academic 
ability, character, 
and financial need as 
primary criteria.

High school seniors 
interested in knoxiring 
more about the Nation
al Defense Student 
Loan Program available 
to attend school at 
WMCE should write to 
Miss Georgia Mathews, 
business manager at 
Western Montana Col
lege of Education.
Applications will be 

considered in the 
order receive.. and 
should be submitted 
not later than May 10,
1959.

Kinmon Offers

Evervroen
medical secretarial 
courses.
Arrangements have 

been made with the 
Deaconess Hospital in 
Spokane for the stu
dents to take the 
technical part of 
their training there 
and the balance of the 
secretarial will be 
taken at KBU,
Any LCHS students 

who are interested 
should get in touch 
with KBU right * away 
because the enrollment 
in the class will be 
limited,

fjilmond Hos 
Dirthdoy iParty
Barbara fiilnond was 

the guest of honor at 
a birthday . party at 
the home' of her’ par
ents on April 18. The 
guests played games 
with Janice Graves, 
Susan Workman, Carol. 
Mitchell, Linda Bnith, 
and Betty Olt winning 
the prizzes.

Refreshments of cake 
and ice cream were 
served.
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University has an
nounced that starting 
in September of 1959, 
thoy are offering a

Those present wore 
Teresa McRae, Betty 
bit, Susan Workman, 
Linda and Cindy Sr,ith, 
Carol Mitchell, Naomie 
Byers, Janice Graves, 
and Janice Shaw.


